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August 9, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians 
 
We wanted to thank you for your patience and flexibility on Friday! We had a great first day! First days give us 
the opportunity to refine our processes. Due to a bus driver shortage, car rider pick-up will begin at 2:50 PM at 
the Ridge Road Complex. Vehicles will not be able to line up on campus prior to 2:50 PM. This will allow us to 
clear buses from campus in a more efficient manner.  
 
This process will also help us load car-riders at a more rapid rate. Please note, if your child has an appointment 
or there is an emergency, please contact the school to make arrangements for pick-up. Remember the 
instructional day for your child ends at 2:50 PM. We do not want to negatively impact their academics as we 
seek to accelerate their learning and maintain excellent school attendance.  
 
We thank you for your support and appreciate all that you do to make the WACO Nation GREAT! 
 
RISE UP WACO, RISE UP! We are STRONGER TOGETHER! 
 
Respectfully, 
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